[bookmark: _GoBack]Pesticide Application Notice (For Parents and/or Students)
Periodically throughout the year, it may be necessary that pesticides will be applied to external or internal areas of the school building and grounds.  If you wish to be given notice of such pesticide applications, please notify Heather Hendrich at 765-883-1455 or hhendric@western.k12.in.us.  You will be given a form to fill out and will be notified of any pesticide application with at least 48-hour advance notice.
In case of emergency, pesticides will be applied and communication will be sent to those who had contacted the school requesting notification.  


